TOWN OF ANTRIM
BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES
JUNE 11, 2001

PRESENT: Chairman Eric Tenney, Selectman Phil Dwight, Selectman Dave Penny and
Sherry Miller.

6:30 p.m. Meeting called to order —

Police Move —

The Police will move on June 22™, There was a brief discussion as to whether the Police
Officers should be paid to move or if a professional moving company should be hired.
Selectman Dwight pointed out that it would cost more to hire professional movers than it
would to pay the Police at their special duty rate, which is what we did the first time we
moved. Selectman Dwight made a motion to have the Police do the physical move of the
Police Station over the weekend of June 22, 2001. Selectman Penny seconded and the
motion was approved.

Town Office Move —
The Town Office will move over the weekend of July 20™.

Rules for use of Town Hall -

After a brief discussion the Selectmen agreed to put together a committee to establish
rules for the use of Town Hall. The committee will consist of a representative from Parks
& Rec., a member from the Antrim Players, a Selectman plus others.

Fire Department Application —

The Selectmen unanimously approved an application received from David Foster to
become an Antrim Fire Fighter.

Personnel Policy —

The personnel policy was reviewed with some additions and deletions. The changes will
be made and the policy will be reviewed at a later date.

Town Hall sitework —
The Selectmen, Building Committee and Bruce Armer will be meeting at the Town Hall
on Thursday June 14™ at 2:30 p.m. to discuss what sitework is needed.

Review and approve minutes of June 11, 2001 -
The minutes of June 11, 2001 were unanimously approved with one minor addition.

The next meeting will be June 25, 2001 unless posted otherwise.
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